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February 24, 2023 

 

Re: WAGO 852-1106/010-000 and 852-1111 End of Life Notice  

Dear Sir or Madam, 

WAGO’s Ethernet Switch platform was first launched in 2009 and we continue to expand the product 

line with new managed and unmanaged switches. Ultimately, we know the life cycle of each specific 

product is not endless.  The current market situation for semiconductor components together with a 

component discontinuation unfortunately means that the products listed below are discontinued. 

Background of discontinuation:  Product and component shortages due to global supply chain 

issues.  

Products/Versions being discontinued: 

Item number Item Name 

852-1111 5 Port Gigabit ECO Ethernet Switch 

852-1106/010-000 16 Port Gigabit Ethernet Switch 
 

Last call date: 

Due to the discontinuation of a microchip used in the above-mentioned Switches, these WAGO 

products are no longer available with immediate effect.  

Alternative options: 

WAGO offers alterative Switches similar functionality and price point.   We recommend that you 
check to ensure that these products meet your needs regarding functionality and features.   Our 
technical support team will be happy to assist you in selecting a suitable alternative.   

Alternative options: 

Discontinued product Successor product 

Item number Article description Item number Article description 

852-1111 5 Port Gigabit ECO Switch 852-1111/000-001 5 Port Gigabit ECO Switch 

852-1106/010-000 16 Port Gigabit Switch 852-1106 16 Port Gigabit Switch 
 
Please ask a WAGO representative to help you select an alternative or contact our technical support 

line at 1-800-DIN-RAIL.  

Sincerely,  

WAGO Corporation 
 


